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Jig Bore & Toolmaker

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Company announced that they were going to outsource the Jig Bore & Toolmaker work awhile back. Per the contract we had 45 days to negotiate with the Company over this decision to relocate work.The Bargaining Committee has reached an agreement with the Company to revert back to the Certified Precision Machinist Classification that was negotiated in 1998 and that is still in the table of jobs in the current contract. This combining Jig Bore (job code 510) Abrasive drill (job code 557) and Lathe/Mill (job code 567). If you have a component in any of the aforementioned classifications you will have seniority rights to the new classification. By doing this, we have been able to retain some of that work in-house. Postings for that position(s) will be going up shortly. If you have any questions please contact someone from the Bargaining Committee.
					




In Solidarity

					Local 592 Bargaining Committee
